
10th March 2023 

Online safety performance and workshop for Years 5 and 6 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

City of York Safeguarding Children’s Partnership are working with the 
NSPCC and a range of partners to bring a new online safety campaign to 
York. Part of the campaign will be the delivery of a new piece of 
commissioned theatre, performed by N K Theatre Arts, about the impact of 
sharing inappropriate images online. Designed for children in years 5 and 6, 
this edgy but age appropriate 30-minute performance is followed by an 
interactive discussion with the audience regarding what they have seen. 

Performance details: 

Where: St Peter's School, York 

Date: Tuesday 21st March 2023 

Time: 12:30-1.30pm  

The children will have an early lunch on this day and depart school at 12:00.  
We plan to return to school by 14:00.   

A voluntary contribution of £4.00 for the cost of the coach would be greatly 
appreciated. The parental consent and the voluntary contribution have been 
set up on ParentPay. If you could complete the consent by Friday 17th March 
please, to enable us to get the coach booked. Thank you for your support 
with this.   

Miss Dickenson & Miss Sugden  


